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February 21st, 1925,

*II

C. E« Johns ton,Esq 
Suite 3, 19 Trowbridge Street, 
Cambridge, Hass.

• t

Dear Hr. Johnston:-
Thank you vory much for your

letter of February 18th.
In the course of a few weeks 

now final arrangements will be made for our staff 
in the Department of Commerce for next year, 
shall bear your application in mind should there 
happen to be a vacancy.

I

Yours faithfully*

Principal.
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